
Messages: 

- We have an INSET day on Tuesday 22nd April – We will see the children again on Wednesday 23rd!   
- Our first swimming session will be Monday  28th April, please return your child’s swimming kit back to school. 
- And the biggest thank you for all your communication and support this term, the children have made fantastic 

progress and we look forward to what’s next in Summer Term!  
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Wishing you all an amazing Easter Holidays!

Friday 4th April  

2025

A wonderful last week of term, we’ve looked at the story of Noah’s Ark,
made up our own version with our favourite animals and also enjoyed the
lovely weather by thinking about how we can look after the environment –
especially when in Forest School and role-playing activities like cutting the
grass and planting flowers!

Head Teacher Awards
Ezra for fantastic communication and building sentences! 

James for great interaction with adults!  
Helpful Award: 

Bella for being kind and waiting for her turn.    

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Scales and items that are ‘heavy’.
❖ Looking at what marks we make and what they

mean.
❖ Communicating what we are doing and what we

want next.
❖ Activities with a focus on big and small. .
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